From: Nelson, Chris

Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 9:18 AM
To: Darci Adam_
Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty

Subject: RE: [EXT] Regarding EL17-055

Darci,
Thank you for your comments on this pending docket decision. | appreciate knowing your in-the-area experience and
perspective regarding what may be in the future with this project. Because this is an open docket, your comments and

my response will be posted in the public docket file.

On the issue of permit condition non-compliance, | would encourage you to contact PUC staff for their guidance on how
to best bring that issue before the Commission for resolution.

Sincerely,
Chris





